
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: August 11, 2020 

RE: General Government and Ketchikan Public Utilities Customer 
Account Aging Analysis – July 31, 2020 

Attached for City Council review is the General Government and Ketchikan 
Public Utilities Customer Account Aging Analysis for the period ended July 31, 2020. 
Finance Director Bob Newell will attend the City Council meeting of August 20, 2020, in 
order to address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may have. 
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